Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:32 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: The "Grand Hotel"

From: Paul S. <paulsandersphoto@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 4:52 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: The "Grand Hotel"

Dear Ms. Wright,
| am not categorically against development. | realize that it's inevitable, especially in a desirable location such as prime
Winslow, and the rest of our beautiful island.

| do, however, believe that the scale of development should honor the nature of the location and the community.

Therefore, | strongly urge you to agree with the Planning Commission, and that this project should not go forward.
Luxury, big-deal hotels have their place, but surely not here on our beloved island.

Thanks so much for reading my email.

Sincerely,

Paul Sanders

11738 Kallgren Road NE
98110

Paul Sanders Photographer
eclectic mind/ eclectic eye
www.paulsanders.com




